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In April my wife and I travelled to Winooski, VT to be with the Faith Baptist Church.  Glenn Russell 

is the pastor. He invited me to come and preach a short revival meeting which 

went more like a homecoming for my wife and me. We were overwhelmed with the 

kindhearted generosity that was shown to us while we were there. The Lord 

blessed the meeting as He has been blessing the faithfulness of the members for 

quite some time.  Pastor Russell has led the church in making great strides 

improving the facilities and increasing the ministry outreach. We are truly 

thankful for the Lord’s blessings of the church. 

 

On May 20, two carloads of ladies and young people from North Tiverton Baptist 

Church travelled to Blackstone Valley Baptist Church, Cumberland, RI (about 40 miles) to attend a 

Mother Daughter Banquet. Judy was the invited speaker. The meeting was well attended.  The 

ladies all enjoyed the fellowship and the hospitality provided by Kathy Lewis and Blackstone Valley 

Baptist Church. 
 

Here at North Tiverton Baptist Church the attendance is increasing slowly and averages in the mid-

forties on Sunday Mornings.  There have been numerous visitors and at least one family is 

considering church membership. We have an appointment to discuss the issue. It has bee a 

blessing to have people from non-Baptist churches show up to listen to the preaching. Some of 

them have expressed deep dissatisfaction with the wokeness of their previous denominational 

affiliation. It is our hope to be able to reach out to them with Biblical answers for their honest 

concerns and their soul’s deepest needs. 
 

This week we are hosting veteran Missionary to the Philippines, Chris 

Hunter. It is his first time to be on this side of the country. He will be 

presenting his field here and preaching several times this week. We are 

praying that the Lord will allow us to continue to grow our missionary 

vision.  

 

Titus Taylor recently returned after completing his first year at Bible 

college. He is eager to be used by the Lord and looking forward to 

continuing his education. He has the testimony of wanting to be a preacher from a very young age 

and experiencing a call to the ministry. Please pray that the Lord will guide him and give him 

wisdom about his service to the Lord.  
 

We could not possibly help this church, or the other numerous churches we have been involved 

with over the years, without the Lord’s direction and your prayers. Thank you for helping us to stay 

on the course. 
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Pro 11:30 The fruit of the righteous [is] a tree of life; 

and he that winneth souls [is] wise. 

Friends,


